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First name: Carrie

Last name: Nicklow

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

As Lutsen residents, downhill skiers and recreational users of the Superior National Forest, our family of 4 adults

all support the expansion of the Lutsen Ski Area.  We feel that the Lutsen Ski Area is a very desirable use of our

federal lands, drives tourism and the local economy, and has a low environmental impact compared with other

uses of federal land.  

 

Please grant an approval of the expansion of the Lutsen Ski Area.

 

Thank you!


